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Upcoming events 

February  

Wed 26th L’ton Cup – NO SCHOOL 

Fri 28th Grade 3-4 400m event at 
12pm   

Grade 5-6 400m at 1.30pm 

House Captain 
Announcements at 
2.15pm 

March  

Thurs 6th School Photos 

Fri 7th Grade 3-6 Athletics 
Carnival – schedule later 
in newsletter 

Mon 10th Long Weekend – NO 
SCHOOL 

19th-21st  5/6 Camp 

Fri 28th  NM Athletics Carnival 

April  

Fri 11th Last day of Term 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Principal 
 

Hello everyone, 

I am so excited for our Welcome Back to School 
Barbecue this evening. This event is co-hosted 
with our school staff and our School Association. 
We welcome families into our classrooms to meet 
with teachers informally, and to join us outside for 
a sausage, a tractor ride and a play in the grounds. 
This is also supported with a coffee and an ice 
cream van – which we know will be appreciated.  
Early childhood classes are open from 5.30 – 
6.15, and Primary classes from 6.00 - 6.45. 
Between times, please join us at the oval for a 
sausage, a get together, a hot drink and some ice 
cream for dessert.  

This event is always such a tremendous get 
together and is hugely supported by our 
community. We all really look forward to 
welcoming you. Please remember that all 
students must be supervised at all times, including 
older students who do not attend our school. This 
is for the safety of everyone in our school grounds 
during the event. Your support of this requirement 
will be very appreciated.  

Last Friday we were eager to witness the Grade 6 
House Captain speeches from 14 students, who 
showed courage to speak to all of the grade 3 – 6 
students. Leadership is something that many of 
our students aspire to, and we encourage them to 
show everyday. But it takes commitment to sit and 
write about themselves and how they intend to 
support our school students and culture as a 
leader. It takes courage to stand in front of 
everyone and speak about themselves and how 
they intend to show themselves as a leader, to 
support all of our school, every day, not just on 
Carnival days.  
I was very proud of everyone who stood up and 
gave their speech. They spoke well, they were 
planned, and they could articulate what qualities 
they will provide to support our school.  
 

  

Values Tokens – Week 3 

Early Childhood – Madeline, Harlyn 
Audrey, Remi, Aria C, Bella W 

Primary –  Lochlin P, Leo F, Hamish H, 
Kassidy  

PRODUCE CART 

The school produce cart will be open 
this afternoon/evening during our 
Welcome Back BBQ. A gold coin 
donation for any purchases would be 
appreciated.  



 

Department for Education,  

Children and Young People 

 

Thanks to Miss Styles and Mrs McLean for their guidance in supporting the growth for our students 
to become young leaders, both for now, and into the future. Our Student Parliament offers such great 
opportunities for student voice and for developing leadership potential in our young people.  
Voting for House Captains for our grade 3 -6 students and staff has now closed, and the outcome 
will be shared at the end of this week. Good luck to them all. House Captains for 2025 will be 
announced at an Assembly on Friday afternoon at 2.15. 

On Friday morning we are privileged to welcome Her Excellency, the Governor of Tasmania, the 
Honourable Barbara Baker, to our school to launch the 2025 Pollie Pedal in support of Diabetes 
Australia. The Governor will be joined by the Deputy Premier, the Honourable Guy Barnett, as well 
as members of the Diabetes Australia community. We will host a whole school assembly to cheer on 
the Pollie Pedal riders as they begin their cycle ride around Tasmania to raise funds for diabetes.  

Jeanagh 

Jeanagh Viney 

Principal  

 

VOLUNTEERING AT SCHOOL 

To ensure the safety and wellbeing of our students, it is mandatory for all volunteers to have their RWVP 
(Registration for Working with Vulnerable People) and to have completed the Our Obligations – 
Safeguarding Training 15-minute video before engaging with children and young people in a volunteer 
capacity at our school. Certificates for the training video are valid for 12 months from the date of 
completion. These steps are essential in helping us maintain a safe and 
supportive environment for our children.   
To apply for a Registration for Working with Vulnerable people, please visit Apply for registration to work 
with vulnerable people | Service Tasmania To complete the Our Obligations – Safeguarding Training 
15-minute video please visit: Compulsory Safeguarding Training for Workers - Department for 
Education, Children and Young People Volunteers are a vital part of our school community, and we are 
excited to collaborate with you in the year ahead! 

 
VALIDATION FORMS 
We have had the majority of these forms returned to the office, thank 
you to those families who have completed them. We have about 25 
families who have not yet returned their forms, these parents were 
emailed last week.  We ask that you do this as soon as possible, 
without these forms being completed your children may miss out on 
some school activities. Please contact the office if you need a second 
copy. Congratulations to Rebecca who won our prize draw for those 
who had returned their forms. 
 
 
 

CHANGES TO STUDENT TRANSPORT  
The end of the school day can get quite hectic, making sure that all our students go in the correct 
direction whether that be on a bus, waiting to be collected by parents or going to After School Care. Any 
changes to your child’s usual arrangements must be communicated clearly to the school. This can be 
via a written note to the teacher or a phone call to the office as early in the day as possible. These 
messages cannot be relayed verbally by students, as they may get the information confused.  
Please do not rely on an email to your child’s teacher during the day as these are often not checked 
during class times.  

https://www.service.tas.gov.au/services/working-in-tasmania/working-with-vulnerable-people-including-children/apply-for-registration-to-work-with-vulnerable-people
https://www.service.tas.gov.au/services/working-in-tasmania/working-with-vulnerable-people-including-children/apply-for-registration-to-work-with-vulnerable-people
https://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/safe-children/safeguarding-children/safeguarding-training/
https://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/safe-children/safeguarding-children/safeguarding-training/
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NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 

Library Books and Bags – Developing Good Habits  

Well done to Kinder Flower and Prep Mason who all remembered their library books and library bags for their 

lessons yesterday.  What a bunch of superstars!  

 

Book Club  

Issue 1 Book Club orders have been submitted, and should arrive within the next two weeks. Late orders will 

be accepted until Thursday evening. 

Please be in touch if you have any problems or questions – jessica.marston@decyp.tas.gov.au 

Welcome BBQ/Open Classrooms – Open Library 

The library will be open this evening from 5pm.  Your family can pop in to borrow or renew books, vote for 

your favourite books, play a game (chess and other games), do a colouring in, or read!   

We will also have a give-away book stall.  These books have been deleted from the library for a range of 

reasons, or donated by members of our school community who are happy for them to be offered to our 

families. 

Happy Reading from the Library Team – Mrs Jessica Marston (Teacher-Librarian – Mon-Tues-Wed) and Mrs 

Bron Walker (Library Technician – Tues-Thurs) 

 

BRIXHIBITION 
 
If your child is interested in entering the Brixhibition Lego Competition in April they can do through the 
Westbury Library. Please contact them on  6701 2189 

mailto:jessica.marston@decyp.tas.gov.au
tel:(03)%206701%202189
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SCHOOL ASSOCIATION  

Are you considering joining our School Association Committee but have questions? 

TASSO understand that parents often have questions about what the committee is and what being a 
representative means. We’ll be hosting a session online for parents that may be interested in joining 
the School Association Committee on Wednesday 5th March at 7pm, this session will be designed 
for new, potential, considering, maybe, committee members but all are welcome. Share the 
registration with your community via socials and/or in the school 
newsletter: https://events.humanitix.com/information-session-or-consider-joining-your-school-
association-committee 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS – please note these are being taken earlier this year 

Our school photo day will be on Thursday 6th March. We have changed to a new school photographer 
this year, so the process will be a little different. All orders for individual and family photos are done via 
their website. The image below shows the instructions to place an order. The Access Key below is the 
same for all students – it just gives you access to the portal to order photos for Hagley Farm School 
children. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftasso.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D6bd29ddd3a4891347f3781cb2%26id%3D15826808b4%26e%3Dfa17ede7b9&data=05%7C02%7CHagley.Farm.Primary%40decyp.tas.gov.au%7Cce0ee8bd04114310bb2b08dd4f1dcc52%7Ca9be3ac70c60491e8b3ba32f8f46aec8%7C0%7C0%7C638753711609221872%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gDBdwYDcQPJYe24rYsqUWAV4zYukqddXahCXwWf0s%2Fo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftasso.us3.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D6bd29ddd3a4891347f3781cb2%26id%3D15826808b4%26e%3Dfa17ede7b9&data=05%7C02%7CHagley.Farm.Primary%40decyp.tas.gov.au%7Cce0ee8bd04114310bb2b08dd4f1dcc52%7Ca9be3ac70c60491e8b3ba32f8f46aec8%7C0%7C0%7C638753711609221872%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gDBdwYDcQPJYe24rYsqUWAV4zYukqddXahCXwWf0s%2Fo%3D&reserved=0
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Grade 3-6 Athletics Carnival 
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